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Mid-Week Connection 

February 15, 2017 
 

Good News Club, Ignite and Connect will all meet tonight (Wednesday) at 6:30 p.m.   

The Men’s Bible Study will be meeting tomorrow evening (Thursday) at 8:30 p.m. in the chapel. 

The Youth Group is having a hoagie fundraiser for their summer Missions Trip to the Appalachia area of 
Tennessee.  Hoagies will be available for pick up at the church on Wednesday, March 1 from 12:30-2:30 p.m. or 
6:00-8:30 p.m.  They must be picked up by 8:30 p.m.  Hoagies cost $5.00 each.  Please place your order, put 
money in an envelope with your name, and put in the offering plate this Sunday, February 19.  There is a sign-
up sheet in the foyer. 

LVCHS is launching a “sneaker campaign.”  They are partnering with a foundation created to provide new or slightly 
used footwear to the people in the Democratic Republic of Congo.  There is an urgent need for footwear in that 
country and they hope to provide 1,000 pairs of shoes toward meeting that need.  Your participation would be greatly 
appreciated as they seek to meet a need halfway across the globe. There is a container in the foyer to put the 
rubber soled shoes in.   Please bring in your donation by the end of February. 

Ladies! Our next event is Thursday, March 16, at 9:30 a.m.  We will be going to the Country Grapevine, a country 
store in Bath that a lot of us enjoyed going to last year, and we will once again have lunch at Hampton Winds 
Restaurant.  The Hampton Winds Restaurant is the training ground for Northampton Community College’s highly-
regarded Culinary Arts program.  We will be meeting at the Hampton Winds Restaurant at 9:30 a.m.   If you prefer to 
only go to the restaurant for lunch, you can plan to meet there at noon.  Please make a note on the signup sheet if 
you will only be meeting for lunch. 

On Sunday evening, March 26, at 6:00 p.m., we are having a Talent Night at SCMC!  If you would like to share your 
talent (and we hope you are willing!), sign up on the sign-up sheet in the foyer.  This is always a fun time together. 

Tara Willard mentioned a few weeks ago when she introduced the prayer pals for 2017 that we are now including 
young adults or college age youth prayer pals. This program is optional.  There are prayer cards on the sign-up 
sheet table in the foyer with the names and information of the young adults including our current seniors through 
those who graduated within the past four years.  If you feel led, please take a card and pray for that young adult. 
 Now many of these young adults we do not see at church regularly anymore, so it is asked that you make some type 
of effort to let this person know that you are praying for them.  We want our young adults to know that we at SCMC 
still love and care for them and pray that they continue on the path of following Christ with their whole lives.  You 
never know the impact your prayers can have on them.   

Meet for Weekly Koffee and Konversation at the Hellertown Diner on Tuesday mornings at 8:00 a.m.  Come and 
enjoy a great time of fellowship together! 

Next Week’s Let’s Read the Bible Together Plan:  February 19, Leviticus 1-3; February 20,  Leviticus 4-6, Psalm 
40; February 21, Leviticus 7-9, Psalm 37; February 22, Leviticus 10-12; February 23, Leviticus 13-15; February 24, 
Leviticus 16-18; February 25, Leviticus 19-21. 

This Week:  Nursery Staff, Naphtali Walters, Val Newcomer (Alt.); Greeter, Kathleen Dresher; Worship Team 
Leader, Kelly Schoch; Ushers, Greg Feenstra, Bobby Kempf, Scott Richards; Children’s Message, Danette Walters 

Please Pray For . . .  Phillip & Betsy Rhodes Fisher, as they serve in Morocco; Bart & Jessica Tossenou, and 
their work in China; Nicolas & Jennifer Haddad, serving in Lebanon; Jess Bergey, as she serves with Youth With a 
Mission (YWAM), Those in authority over us (government leaders); Jim Brunstetter, MaiMy Bui and Brian & 
Diane Cassel. 


